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Dr PJ Groenewald (FF Plus) to ask the Minister of State Security

1. Whether a certain person (name furnished) worked at the State Security Agency (SSA) at any stage since 1 January 1994; if so, during which duration;

1. Whether the specified person instituted any claims against the SSA; if so, what are the relevant details of the claims;

1. Whether she intends to pay these claims; if no, why not; if so, by which date;

1. Whether she will make a statement on the matter?



RESPONSE:



Information relating to members of the State Security Agency (SSA) forms part of the broader operational framework of the SSA and therefore remains classified and privileged.

It should however be observed that the SSA is held accountable on such matters by the Joint Standing Committee on Intelligence (JSCI) and the Inspector-General.
